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1. The Adult Discipleship team is will begin the process to publish the Lenten 
Devotional.  Devotionals will be available at the Ash Wednesday worship service. 

2. Plans for the Leader Retreat (for staff, council, team leaders) are in process. 
Please save the date—Friday, January 30 (evening) and Saturday January 31 (9am 
to 3pm).  As plans are not confirmed, these times are guesstimates  Reverend John 
Rev. John Schaumburg, Director for Evangelical Mission, will join us for a discussion 
on what “missional” means for this congregation.   

3. Current groups and Bible studies will continue or resume in January. The 
Wednesday night group will study 1, 2, 3, John.   

4. FaithWalk #6 resumes Sunday, January 4 from 12:45 to 2:30pm.  We are gathering 
on Sunday, December 21 for a Christmas party. 

5. A “Game Night” is scheduled for Saturday, January 10 from 6:30—???.  Jennie 
Klimek is a co-coordinator for this event.  Stay tuned for more details.   

6. Penny and Joe Hauser, will lead a day retreat “Healing Grief” on Saturday, 
February 28, 2015 from 9am - 2pm.  Penny and Joe have been worshipping with us 
for several months.  Penny and Joe have written books and led workshops and 
retreats prior to moving to Las Vegas.  They will also lead a 3-week study during 
Lent.  Stay tuned for more info.  


